
THE ROYAL SOCIETY OF CANADA 
OTTAWA

FELLOWSHIPS BOARD
SECRETARY

LAWRENCE J. BURPEE VICTORIA BUILDING

January 13th, 1933

Dear Sir Arthur,

Last year the Royal Society awarded the first of a 
group of Fellowships for advanced research abroad. T7e 
had quite a large number of applications, including 
a number from the University of Toronto. This year, 
although full particulars were sent to the Registrar, 
and I have used every other means of giving publicity 
to the Fellowships, very few applications have so far 
reached me from your University. As applications must 
reach me not later than February 1st, I venture to 
suggest that you bring the matter to the attention of 
the heads of the various Departments.

Yours faithfully,

Secretary

Sir Arthur W.Currie, G.C.M.G.,

Principal, McGill University,

Montreal


